
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

 

FROM: Joelyn Kott, Communications Coordinator  

 

DATE: March 7, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: CRUISE NIGHTS/TEMPORARY PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

 

In an effort to support Cruise Nights the following parking restrictions will be necessary.  

These restrictions will limit parking along St. Charles Road between Main Street and Lincoln 

Avenue, and along Park Avenue between Orchard Terrace and Michael McGuire Drive on 

certain Saturday nights between June 4, 2011 and August 27, 2011, from the hours of 5:30 

p.m. to 10:30 p.m.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at extension 5718. 

 

 

JMK/cp 

 

 

 
h:\worduser\cruisenights\2011\temporaryparkingrestrictionbotmemo 

 


